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February 9, 2018 
 
Dear Dr Tarassenko: 
 
We are delighted to invite and welcome the individual detailed below to the 21st International 
Conference on Condensed Matter Science (ICCF-21), from June 2, 2018 to June 9, 2018 at The Lory 
Student Center, at Colorado State University, Fort Collins, CO, USA, which is organized by LENRIA 
Corporation.   
 
ICCF-21 is the world’s leading conference providing presentations and communications on the science, 
technology and engineering of Low Energy Nuclear Reactions (LENR).   Leading scientists and industry 
experts will converge from many countries to discuss all phases of LENR, both fundamental and applied. 
ICCF-21 will provide a unique and timely opportunity to discuss the latest advances in LENR.  

Last/Family Name: Tarassenko 
First Name:  Gennadiy 
Gender:  Male 
Date of Birth:  9 October 1956  
University/Company: Caspian State University of Technology and Engineering 
Passport Number: N10368601 
Country of Issue: Kazakhtan 

Please note that this invitation for participation does not, in any way, financially oblige either the 21st 
International Conference on Condensed Matter Nuclear Science (ICCF-21) or LENRIA Corporation for the 
expenses you incur for travel and conference attendance.  All conference participants are expected to 
pay the registration and other fees according to conference policy.  Upon paid registration, ICCF-21 
provides all room accommodations and meals to attendees for the duration of the conference program.   
 
We look forward to your participation in ICCF-21!  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
David Nagel 
ICCF-21 Co-Chairman 

 

LENRIA Corporation 
6312 Seven Corners Centre #331 
Falls Church, VA 22044 
Tel: +1 (202) 930-3001 
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